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Be Inspired 



J a n u a r y   2 0 1 1  

 

6th  Master Ben Oki Workshop @ 7:00 pm.  

  Pinecrest Gardens, 11100 S.W. Red Road, Pinecrest Fl.  

 

8th  Gold Coast Bonsai Society @ 9:30 am.  Village Civic  

  Center, 6800 Sunset Strip, Sunrise Florida. 

 

11th   B.Y.O.T. @  7:30 pm  

  Pinecrest Gardens, 11100 S.W. Red Road, Pinecrest Fl. 

 

15th  Broward Bonsai Society @ 10:00 am - Flamingo  

  Gardens, Davie Florida 

 

18th  BSM Board Meeting - @ 7:30 pm. Bettyõs Best Burgers  

  US 1 & 104th Street     ALL MEMBERS WELCOME 

 

February   2 0 1 1  

 

8th  Gold Coast Bonsai Society @ 9:30 am.  Village Civic  

  Center, 6800 Sunset Strip, Sunrise Florida. 

 

11th   B.Y.O.T. @  7:30 pm  

  Pinecrest Gardens, 11100 S.W. Red Road, Pinecrest Fl. 

 

15th  Broward Bonsai Society @ 10:00 am - Flamingo  

  Gardens, Davie Florida 

 

18th  BSM Board Meeting - @ 7:30 pm. Bettyõs Best Burgers  

  US 1 & 104th Street     ALL MEMBERS WELCOME 



P r e s I d e n t õs     M e s s a g e 
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Happy New Year to all and I hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday. 

 

Our last program  of the year was our annual Bonsai Auction and on behalf of The Club, we would 

like to thank everyone who came out and supported us. It's one of the most important events we put on 

every year and create funds to support other club functions like visiting master programs, field trips and 

our annual bonsai show . Without the support of our sellers and especially the buyers we wouldn't suc-

ceed.   Very special thanks go out to Randy Brooks, our auctioneer extraordinaire who did such a won-

derful job.  It proved to be a tough sell this year but he did a grand job. Thank you all for your support.    

 

This month we have two programs: 

First, we have our first visiting master of the 2011, our very good friend Ben Oki. We look forward to 

seeing him again at our new home, Pinecrest Gardens. I myself have brought in many trees for Ben to 

look at or give me ideas on how to style them.  Many have turned into really good trees throughout the 

years. You can't go wrong with this program so I hope you signed up to bring in a tree to work with Ben.   

 

Don't forget to bring in a tree for the display table because itõs a good time to get critiqued by a master 

or at least get some different ideas to take it to the next level.   Also this month is our first  regular meet-

ing,  a  B.Y.O.T. and it's the first one  in our new home at Pinecrest  Gardens.  We look forward to a 

smooth transition and a wonderful meeting place for years to come.    I look forward to seeing you at the 

Ben Oki workshop and at our first B.Y.O.T. in our new  home.  

 

Special thanks go out to Alana Perez, Craig Morrell and Claudia Caldwell of Pinecrest gardens for 

making this transition to òOur New Homeó, a smooth one.   

 

See you there, 

 

Glenn     
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